
In Focus

Close encounters
The Space Shuttle Endeavour is shown docked to the International 
Space Station on Endeavour’s final flight in May. The photo was taken 
by a crew member on board a Russian Soyuz capsule as it left the 
station to return to Earth. It was the first shuttle ever photographed 
from another space vehicle while the shuttle was docked with the 
massive orbiting platform. Only one shuttle flight remains: Atlantis is 
scheduled to visit the space station this month. The space shuttles 
are being retired and will have new homes in museums around the 
United States. (See story on Page 40 in this issue of Frontiers.)
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